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CHARLES R. JOHNSON NAMED ASSISTANT 
REGIONAL DIRECTOR IN FDIC MINNEAPOLIS REGION 

The Board of Directors of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation today 

announced the appointment of Charles R. Johnson as Assistant Regional Director 

of the Minneapolis Region. The appointment is effective June 25, 1984. 

Mr. Johnson has served as the Assistant Regional Director in the San Francisco 

Region since August 1980. 

Robert V. Shumway, Director of the Division of Bank Supervision, said: 

"Mr. Johnson has clearly demonstrated his skills in a variety of assignments 

since joining the FDIC. I'm sure that his record of achievement will continue 

in his new assignment." 

Mr. Johnson is a native of Paragould, Arkansas. He joined the FDIC in 

1956 in the St. Louis Region, working primarily as a bank examiner in Arkansas. 

In 1963, he was named supervisor of the Northwest Arkansas Field Office. In 

1971, he was appointed head of the Greenwood, Mississippi, Field Office, and 

later that year was reassigned to Houston, Texas. He remained in Houston 

until 1976 when he was transferred to the Fort Worth office. 

Mr. Johnson is a graduate of the University of Tennessee with a degree in 

business administration. He also is a graduate of the Stonier Graduate School 

of Banking at Rutgers University. 
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